
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Friday 7th March 2025 
 

Red Nose Day - Friday 21st March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The School Council will be supporting this event by selling Red Noses in both the Junior and Infant 

playgrounds from Wednesday 12th March in the playground after school at 3:30pm. 

Red Noses will be on sale for £2.00. We only have a limited amount, so please remember to buy at 

the beginning of the week.  Please ensure you have the correct amount of money as we will not be 

able to give change. 

On the day, all children should show their support by coming into school wearing something red for 

the day.  You don’t have to be dressed from head to toe in red.  Red socks, red scarf, red headband or 

hat will be fine. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


